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14.12.23 

Dear parent / carer for KS1 pupil, 

Due to growing numbers in KS1, we have decided that Y1 and Y2 need 

to split in an afternoon.  Therefore, when Mr J Harrison commences his 

post as Headteacher, Mrs Kaufman will resume Deputy Headteacher 

and teach Y2 in the afternoons. Mornings will continue to work as they 

currently are, with Miss Dalby, Mrs Bendelow and Miss Bryan. 

At the end of the day, Y2 will vacate from the Y2 door, which is the 

corner door as you walk towards the Hive. Many Y2 pupils left the school 

at that door last year when they were with Miss Shepherd. 

Those Y1 pupils who currently move to the hive in the afternoons will 

now stay with Miss Dalby, and be dismissed at the same door as the 

other Y1 pupils. 

We continue to strive for the best for our pupils and that is why we have 

made the decision to split the classes this way. Mrs Kaufman and Miss 

Dalby will plan together for the curriculum coverage. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me for any worries or additional 

information. 

Regards 

Mrs Kaufman 

Headteacher 
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